
Report on Field Visit to Prakriti Vermicompost 

 

The Department of Zoology, St. Joseph’s Degree College, organized a field visit to 

Prakriti Vermicompost on 28 March 2024.  Students were educated on the 

vermicomposting process, including organic waste preparation, the role of 

earthworms, and compost production. The visit provided hands-on experience 

and highlighted the benefits of vermicomposting for sustainable agriculture and 

waste management. 

The visit was informative, offering students practical knowledge of eco-friendly 

composting methods, and was a valuable learning experience. 

 

 

 



 

 

 


